
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

From time to time our Morning Grovers may have the opportunity
to watch movies during our time together. The movies that will be
viewed are usually for educational purposes or during seasonal
celebrations (Halloween, Christmas, Valentines Day, etc).
Occasionally, movies may be rated PG. In order for your child to
watch a PGmovie, a permission slip must be signed by the
parent/guardian. Please complete the form below and return it as
soon as possible. The completed slip will be kept on file for the rest
of the school year.

Thank you!

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-

I give permission for my child _______________ to watch PG
movies in Morning Grovers.

I do NOT give permission for my child ______________ to watch
PGmovies in Morning Grovers.

Parent/Guardian Signature:_______________________________


